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Diary Dates: 
 

 
2020 

 
INSET Day 

6/1/20 
 

Children return to school 
7/1/20 

 
 
 

Children break up for 
half term 
12/2/20 

 
INSET Days 

13/2/20 
14/2/20 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

 

Change to Lunch Menu 
Please note that the lunch menu for the first day back on 7th January has changed. 

Instead of what is on the menu, the kitchen will be serving burgers, as the main 

option, along with jacket potatoes and wraps. 

 

 

 

It has been such a lovely, festive last few weeks with 

all our performances, pantomime visit and Christmas 

lunch. Well done to all our pupils. 

 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and all the 

very best for 2020. 

 

 

From all of the staff at Eaton Primary School 
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